
Welcome to Year 1

Parent meeting 2ndSeptember 2025



Routines
8:30 AM

Door opens 8:30am 
and closes at 8:40 
am. Children 
complete a morning 
challenge when they 
come in during this 
time.

8:45 AM

Phonics begins. 

10:30 AM

Break- Healthy snack

11:45 AM

Lunch

3:10 PM

Home time

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday- Mrs McCracken

Wednesday- Mrs Davies



Year 1 
expectation.

Children will get weekly 
phonics handout to practice 

what has been taught in their 
lessons. Practice reading and 

writing the sounds and 
words.

Children must wear the 
correct uniform- grey skirt, 
trousers or shorts. White 

polo. Blue cardigan or 
jumper. Black shoes these 

can’t be black trainers.

PE day children will come to school in PE 
kit. 

• Blue or black PE shorts/jogging 
bottoms/ skirt.

• White t-shirt

• Blue/black jumper

• Trainers 

We follow the whole 
school rules of ‘Be Ready, 

Be Respectful, Be Safe

Children are expected to 
read 3 times a week. 
Reading book will be 
changed on Tuesday. 



School 
website

Class timetable (this changes regularly)

Long Term Plan

Home School Agreement

Phonics guidance

School Policies 



Phonics

A huge focus of Year 1.

Phonics scheme is Little Wandle Letters and Sounds.

New reading books- ebooks which will have been 
shared with children in school during Reading Practice.

Minimum reading 3 times a week. (for everyday the 
children read the rocket moves on a Tuesday and earn 
different rewards.)

Phonics Screening assessment will take place in 
Summer 2. (week commencing 8th June)



This is the slip that will come home for phonics 
and spelling practice. 

The children will have looked at these in 
phonics sessions during the week. There will be 
different variations depending on which 
phonics group they are in.

We ask you to practice reading and writing the 
sounds and words on the sheets. 

Ask the children to read the sounds to you as 
quickly as they can, add sound button to the 
spelling words and circle the tricky part of the 
words. 



English

In Autumn 1, we will be doing drawing 
club to encourage children to write. 
Then inline with rest of the school,

Year 1 will follow Pathways to Write. 
Class will look at a new picture book 
each half term.

Year 1 begins by focusing on 
using the sounds children 
know to write words, finger 
spaces, capital letters and full 
stops.



Maths

Year 1 and upwards follow Maths No 
Problem. 

Lesson have a clear structure.

1. Paired discussion to being to solve a 
problem.

2. Guided practice as a class.

3. Independent work.

Additional practice at home can be done on Numbots.
It is games securing simple Maths understanding to being with and 
progressively gets hard as the children complete more of the 
challenge. 



PE-
Tuesday  
and 
Wednesday 

PE kit

Navy blue or black bottoms

White t-shirt

Navy blue or black jumper

Trainers



No 
Outsiders

What is No Outsiders?

Our Vision: Inclusive 
education, promoting 
community cohesion to 
prepare young people and 
adults for life as global 
citizens.



How can I 
support my 
child?

Ensure they can write first name.

Practice letter formation, sheet with 
the formation phrases is in the pack. 

Share the sounds that has been taught in class. 
(All shared on Friday)

Share books with your child.

Have your child read a minimum of 3 times a week.

Support in learning correct formation of digits 0-9.



Follow ups

Sign the Home School Agreement 

and return by 19th September.

Check uniform and belongings 

for child's names.

The class will share what the 

children have been doing on dojo 

and Seasaw. 

The school will share updates and 

information via text message, 

emails and sometimes dojo. 
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